
 

Thursday 21 January 2021 

Race Meetings 

Race clubs in the Greater Sydney Area, including the Central Coast (Gosford/Wyong) and 

Wollongong (Kembla Grange) may allow patrons (including owners) to attend race meetings but 

must ensure proper separation from Essential Personnel. Race clubs should continue to monitor 

the NSW Government website to ensure compliance with any orders that are in place which 

currently limit indoor spaces to one person every 4 square metres and not more than 300 persons 

per every indoor space for venues in the Greater Sydney Area. Patrons should be encouraged to 

wear face masks. 

 

 

 

 


